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 October 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
RE: 2025 World Challenge Trip to Eswatini & Mozambique 
 
I am pleased to share with you, after incredibly successful trips in recent years to Ecuador (2019) 
and Peru (2023), SHSB will once again be offering students the opportunity to take part in an 
international adventure. The trip will give students the opportunity to explore new cultures, terrains 
and experiences, with the support of expert guides, whilst developing their life skills, confidence 
and independence. 
 
We are partnering with World Challenge, who will be hosting an online talk about our exciting 
Eswatini and Mozambique expedition which will run in July/August 2025. 
 
The trip itinerary includes trekking along the Lubombo trail, exploring the Ezulwini valley, 
supporting a community initiative in Eswatini, a unique marine conservation project in Mozambique 
and the opportunity to visit the extraordinary Kruger National Park for a sunrise safari. For the full 
itinerary see the link below. 
 
Applications are already open, so please visit the world challenge site to find out more Information 
about our trip. Here you will find the sign-up link, itinerary, travel dates, Covid-secure booking 
terms and trip cost – examples of how past students have earned this themselves will be covered in 
the talk.  
 
Holly from World Challenge will host a 20-minute zoom presentation on Tuesday 17th October at 
6pm. Please join the call and ask any questions you have.  To attend, you can register for the zoom 
presentation in the world challenge site link. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions you can get in touch via enquiries@shsb.org.uk or 
alternatively contact World Challenge directly via their website. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr E Sainsbury 
Trip Organiser 

https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/eevpfun/
mailto:enquiries@shsb.org.uk

